Town Board Meeting
February 10, 2020 at 5:30pm
Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Bob Eisenman and Bill Jelinek
were present.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$108,642.74 Equipment Fund -
$101,809.00; General Savings Account - $2,596,998.44; Tax Money Collected - $2,402,862.36; Checking Account -
$249,582.74; Cemetery Fund - $100,813.58; Re-Evaluation - $60,000.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,444.73.

Minutes of previous meeting: Closed and Monthly Meeting on January 6, 2020 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve.
Motion passed 4-0

Clerk's Business:
A. Payment of vouchers #6166 through #6231 - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0

Lincoln County Zoning Resolution related to new boathouse sizes:
Plan Commission Chairman Bethel provided the recommended revisions to the Board and Lincoln County zoning.
Hilgendorf/Jelinek motion to approve the resolution based on the recommendations provided. Motion passed 4-0

License and Permit Fees:
Hilgendorf/Koth motion to approve the following license and permit increase- Cigarette license $25.00; Beer &
Liquor License (BLB) $300.00; Beer & Liquor License (A) convenience stores $250.00; Operator's license $15.00
annually or $25.00 for two years; Provisional license $5.00 and Kahle Park rental $100.00. Motion passed 4-0

Town Hall:
Hilgendorf/Koth motion to approve the proposals for the electrical and shop remodel as follows: D&T Contracting
to do the construction for an amount of $32,745.00 and electrical work to be done by R.T.L. Electric for a total of
$27,406.00. Motion passed 4-0. The road crew will also contact Ziebell's to have a new garage door opener
installed.

Waste/Recycling: The board will look into staffing two people at the site through the summer months.

Road Report: The road crew is still working on checking all road signs to make sure they are compliant. Nick will be going
down to view the new plow truck on Tuesday, February 11th.

Other business not requiring board action: None
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:20PM.

Kari Kiser-Clerk



